
 

 

 
 
 

21st May 2024 

RE: Visit Willmott Dixon Building Company 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

This year we are lucky to have set up a work-related learning connection with Willmott Dixon Construction.  

Willmott Dixon is a family-owned company who supports the local community when they are involved in 
building or developing new environments. The company will be building the new police station in Nelson 
over the next year, so they have made links with PCHS&C. This fantastic opportunity will allow our students 
to have real employability encounters with a range of different career options within the building trade. 
 
This academic year, staff from Willmott Dixon will be coming into college for 4 discussion sessions, then 
students will go out to visit their site in Preston at D’Urton Grange Residential Development, where they are 
building a range of affordable homes in the heart of the community. 
 
Your son/daughter has been chosen to be part of the first group to work with Willmott Dixon. Staff from the 
company will be coming into college to meet the young people on Thursday 23rd May 2024 and then  
the planned session dates are: 

Session 1 – Thurs 6th June - pm 

Session 2 – Thurs 13th June - pm 

Session 3 – Thurs 20th June - pm 

Session 4 – Tues 25th June - pm 

Session 5 - Thurs 27th June - pm - (Site Visit at D’Urton Grange Residential Development – Preston)  

 
If you are happy for your daughter/ son to take part in these sessions and the site visit please complete the 
slip below and return it to college. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Andrea Huggett 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Student Name: ________________________________________________________________             

I give consent for my son / daughter to take part in Work Related session with Willmott Dixon Construction. 

I give consent for my son/ daughter to attend the site visit on Thursday 27th June 2024. 

I confirm the medical information college holds remains current and there has been no changes since 

September 2023. 

 

Signed: _____________________________________ 
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